Dear Wexford Acting Studio Students and Parents~

| have some exciting news! Here at Wexford Acting Studio we are
currently working on lesson plans that we can do via Zoom calls. | am
sure most of you are already using Zoom for our academic studies or
keeping in touch with family. If you don't already have it on your
computer, it is really easy to acquire and use. You can also download the
app on your phone but with larger groups, the computer is better. Once
you are invited to the online class, make sure you have enabled the
video when it prompts you to do so. You can also test your audio level.
It's really quite easy. If Miss Sarah can do it, believe me, you can do it.
You all know how technically challenged | am!!!

We are sending out invitations to all registered students for each
weekend. Level Three meets on Friday evenings from 7:00-8:30, Level
Twos meet on Sundays at 2:00 and Level Ones meet on Saturday
mornings at 11:00. We have had some wonderful online classes and will
continue to do so into June, at the very least! If you are an alumni, feel
free to join as well. :-) So far, we have done makeup tutorials,
dance/movement classes with Trent Soyster, games and exercises and
much more in the short time we have been doing virtual instruction.
There is lot more planned for the coming weeks!

CHECK YOUR EMAIL FOR THE SIGN UP INVITATION LINK! Contact Miss
Sarah if you would like to be invited to our classes!!

Once you have signed up and given your preferred email, you will
receive an invitation at that email address shortly before class
commences. You may be in the waiting room for a short time period, and
it is good to come to the meeting shortly before class is supposed to
begin (5 minutes or so).

Again, many thanks to all of you who remain faithful members of WAS. It
means the world to me and our WAS family that so many of you are
hanging in there with patience and even paying for these months we
cannot be together which is why | am trying to make online study a
reality. Remember, the offer still stands for one-on-one coaching. | am
happy to work on monologues and songs with anyone who is preparing
them for coaching.



We are "on hold" for our musical theater summer camp and it is looking
more and more likely that we will have to switch our camp dates to
August. This is one of our favorite weeks of the entire year, and | have
been in touch with counselors who are rearranging their schedules to
accommodate our date changes. Thank you for your flexibility and
understanding.

| will be announcing our plans for fall musical
auditions very soon!
Please sign up for fall classes as soon as you can! We are a small

business, hoping to stay afloat, while safely operating. | miss you all so
much!

All The Best~
Miss Sarah



